
 

 
     

  

 

Principal: Mr R Corbett 
Crawley Avenue, Crawley, 
West Sussex, RH11 0DB 
Tel:  01293 420500 
Fax: 01293 420501 
Email: robcorbett@ifieldcc.co.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Following last night’s PGL meeting all consent forms have now been handed out to students who were unable 

to attend. 

I have attached the PowerPoint from the meeting to give an overview of the points discussed, please be 

advised the activities on the week plan are examples of the ones we have opted for not the confirmed list 

which I will get at the end of June. 

Following on from the questions raised last night I have Contacted PGL to confirm that swimwear, although 

not on the official kit list, is advisable for wearing under t shirts when doing water activities. 

Also, while iPhones and tablets are not permitted on the trip, disposable cameras and iPods (without a 

camera facility) can be brought for the coach journey etc. although they will not be covered by our insurance 

policy. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, I will be in touch again nearer the time 

of the trip. 

Kind regards 

Sally Green 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


